f‘,&‘l—l January 19, 1983

Dear Mrs. Nikolayeva-Tereshokova:

It was a great pleasure to meet you on my recent visit

to Moscow, and I so enjoyed learning about your background
which led to your becoming the first woman cosmonaut.

Our exchange of views regarding the role of women in
government was most interesting and exciting, and I want
you to know how much I enjoyed talking with you.

I do hope we will have the opportunity.to meet again in
the near future.

My best wishes for the New Year,

Sincerely,

Mrs. Valentina N. Nikolayeva-Tereshkova
Committee of Soviet Women

Moscow

U.5.5.R.



